QUICK TRICKS

MINUTES OF BOARD MEETING

Tuesday, 14 April 2015

President John Peternell called the meeting to order at 5.40 PM. All members present.

Secretary's Report

The minutes of the last meeting were adopted unanimously.

Treasurer's Report

The Treasurer, Bill Nussbaum explained that he was still working on the reports and all information received from Kenn Esbin, thus no final monthly report could be presented at this time. However, he was able to confirm the healthy financial situation of the club and an increase in number of entries for the first quarter of this year compared to the one for the same quarter last year.

President's Report

Unfinished

Anniversary Party: All members agreed that the party was a success and that we should keep on doing all we could to make it a success and an event that all members waited for every year. It was also agreed that for future parties the number of people to be catered to should be: 125 for the Welcome back party, 140 for the Holiday party and 240 for the Anniversary party. Pizza and ice cream parties (or the like) and could be planned during the summer.

The Board decided that the QT game on Saturdays should be directed by Jesse and that he should not be directing the FTLBC game at the same time.

New Business

Forthcoming absences of board members: Jack (20 April-14 May);
Marie-Alice (1-8 May);
Bill (1-9 May);
Paul (7 May to 19 July).

Next Meeting

Scheduled for Tuesday, 19 May 2015, before the game at 5.30 PM.

The meeting was adjourned at 6.15 pm.